
3 Ground Floor,—Durga Chambers Veena industrial Estate Off Veera Desai Road,

Andheri (West), Mumbai— 400 053

Email ID: voraconstructions@ymail.oom CIN: L45200MH1985PLCOS6089

Website: www.voraoonstructions.com

29th June, 2019

To

Department of Corporate Service

Corporate Relation Department

Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd.,

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,

Dalal Street, Mumbai — 400 001

BSE Script Code: 512215

Subject: Closer of Trading Window

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is to inform you that under the Securities and Exchange Board of India

(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and as per the Code of

Practices and Procedures and Code of Conduct to Regulate, Monitor and Report

Trading in Securities, the trading window for dealing in securities of the Company

shall remain closed from 1St July, 2019 and will re-open after 48 hours of

declaration of financial results for the Quarter ended June 30, 2019.

The Communication has been informed to all “Directors, Concerned Persons /

Employees / Insiders” of the Company as defined in the code.

This is for your information and record.

Thanking You

Yours Faithfully

For

Stephjytis
Finance Ltd

Anand Jain

Chief Finance Officer


